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Subject: OPRA Request- 15 Merritt Drive
 

 
Hello
 
 
We do not have any special assessments for 15 Merritt Drive. If you have any further questions please respond to this email or give us a call. Any
other information requested will be provided by the department that is custodian of those records.
 
Have a nice day
 
 

Kendra
Kendra Johnson
Assistant Assessor
Lawrence Township
Office: 609-844-7040
Fax: 609-620-0081
 

29/07/2024, 13:39 Email - Arun D - Outlook

https://outlook.office.com/mail/id/AAQkADY0NTM0NWViLTZkMTEtNGEyYS05Nzk0LTEzZTRjZjNjOTlkOQAQABk5%2FI%2Bvf0rWhbGiYNJNg3g%3D/… 1/1

mailto:kpjohnson@lawrencetwp.com
https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification

